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Rules Committee,

Dear elected members of the senate, 
You have important work to do today, to move towards seeing that my and my fellow
Oregonians ' votes will actually count in the next presidential election. I 
find it egregious that a president can be elected without a majority vote of the people of this
country. The electoral college is outdated and no longer serves a good and useful purpose,
except to see that the biggest spenders (and swindlers) in the "swing states" can win and
override the majority of voters in this country. We cannot allow this to happen again.

It is critical that you do your job and pass this legislation CLEAN, WITHOUT REFERRAL--so
that we can join with other states to have a more meaningful election in 2020.

Thank you for doing your job today!

Julie Hurlocker, MD

julie hurlocker 
jjhurlocker@gmail.com 
3560 ne simpson st 
Portland , Oregon 97211
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